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The website of the 8th APEC Transportation Ministerial Meeting (TMM8) is open 

 

The TMM8 Preparation Team has launched the TMM8 website, where diverse information 

about this meeting will be uploaded. 

TMM8 is scheduled to be held on September 5th, 2013 in Tokyo, and ministers from 21 

APEC economies will gather together to discuss issues regarding transportation.  

 

The TMM8 website   http://www.apec-tmm8.org/english/index.html 
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